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Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Tue, May 29, 2018 at 1:22 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish,
 
We would recommend approval.  This is an event that we partner, particularly the Patrol Officers Association, on an
annual basis.  Ms. Phelps will continuously coordinate with me as we get closer to December (I can't believe I just said
December).
 
Respectfully,
 
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon  
[Quoted text hidden]
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